Arista Self-Introduction Letter


Hi XXX, I hope this email finds you well. I was recently with two good friends/business associates, Scott Berger and Michael Rosone, and thought of you. Scott and Michael are the President and VP of Services Sales respectively for Arista Air Conditioning (www.aristair.com).  Arista is the premier HVAC and Refrigeration service provider in the NY Metro Area with over 90 technicians providing maintenance, emergency service, and installations for corporate office spaces, retail establishments, restaurants, and luxury residential properties. You have probably seen their trucks all over the city (blue vans with a big white snowflake).  

I thought they might be someone you would benefit from knowing - if for no other reason than to have a “plan B” in the event whoever you may currently be using for your HVAC needs falls short of your expectations.  

I have known Scott and Michael for many years and can attest to their professionalism, expertise, and personal and corporate integrity.  They are good guys who I think you would enjoy meeting.

If you have any interest in finding out more about Arista and how they might be of benefit to your organization, let me know.  I’d be happy to make an introduction.

